
February 26, 1996 

 

 

 

Ms. Elizabeth Sullivan 

3432 Connecticut Ave., N.W. 

#21 

Washington, D.C.  20008-1318 

 

Dear Ms. Sullivan: 

 

Thank you for your letter dated February 22, 1996.  Per your request to receive additional sets of 

material with each mailing, I suggest that these individuals instead be put on the mailing list.  Due to 

the size of the mailing list, and the volume of material we distribute, it is difficult to fulfill individual 

requests of this nature. 

 

Please feel free to contact me with their addresses, or suggest they contact me by phone or mail. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Eileen A. Sullivan 

Assistant Press and Public Affairs Officer  


